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Board Selects Glenn Mitcham as Next Superintendent 

 

On Thursday night, after a thorough discussion, the Waverly Community School’s Board of 

Education selected Glenn Mitcham to be the next Superintendent of Schools pending the 

successful negotiation of his contract.  Mr. Mitcham is currently the Deputy Superintendent of 

East Lansing Public Schools.  Mitcham’s approachability, sincerity, experience working in highly 

successful districts and planned strategic focus on the district’s mission to meet the needs of 

students, became the deciding factor for many Board members.   

Tim Stein, Regional President for Michigan Leadership Institute commented, “It was the Board’s 

focus on the selection process that led them to their choice between two quality candidates 

and what they feel is the best fit for their district.  They started with thirty candidates and 

through the screening, interview, and the stakeholder feedback process, Mitcham became their 

choice to lead the district moving forward.” 


